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BUSY BODIES BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

HELPFUL INFORMATION
Busy Bodies before and after school club was first set up in 1995 when it was estimated that around 24 children would be attending.  Twenty two years later we find ourselves to be a very busy thriving club with over 100 children attending on our busiest evening.
Busy Bodies employ an experienced team of play co-ordinators who provide a wide range of exciting and stimulating activities, morning and evenings, crafts, cooking, competitions, outside and inside games and themed evenings.

Busy Bodies has been recognised as a club of high standards having a number of Good Practice Awards, Aiming Higher Quality Mark and outstanding OFSTED reports.  
The children are provided with a light healthy snack and refreshments every morning and evening, and may if they wish bring their own healthy tea in a named lunch box.

If you would like to put your name down for a place at Busy Bodies please collect a Registration Form from the Busy Bodies desk situated in our Junior School, download one from the school wedsite (Please ensure you complete parts one and two) or call us on 464 1343 leaving your details. 
Please note that we are a very busy club, and we cannot guarantee your child’s place immediately, however, we will do our very best to accommodate you if we can.
If you would like the opportunity to  look around our club and meet our team with your child you may do this by appointment during the week commencing 11th June 2018.    Kindly telephone us before hand so we know how many families to expect.  You can attend during the morning or evening sessions but kindly let us know.  
Reception 2018
All Registration forms must be received by Friday 22nd June 2018.  Registration forms can be downloaded from the Federation of Boldmere Schools website.  Please ensure you download parts one and two and return them to us fully completed including your photo ID as stated.   

We will be allocating places for September 2018 during the week commencing Monday 25th June.  A letter will be sent out during that week with the offer of a place or the option to be placed on our waiting list.  Registration Forms received after this will be put on to the waiting list automatically.
If you are not fortunate enough to be allocated a place immediately your name will remain on our waiting list and you will be contacted from time to time to keep you informed of the current position.
Opening Times

7.45 am  to  9.00 pm  Infants School children are escorted to the Infant School at the end of each morning session and seen safely into school.
3.30 pm  to  6.00 pm  Infant School children are brought from class to the dinner hall where Busy Bodies staff are waiting, they are then escorted safely to our adjacent Junior School building.
Please do telephone and speak to Wendy Halfpenny or Kerema Hyatt should you wish to visit Busy Bodies before you have been offered a place in order to make the right decision for you child, we are always happy to show you around.
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